
NOTICE
The Baldwin-Whitehall School
District  is  soliciting  bids  for
Local & Long Distance Service
and  Fiber  Interconnectivity
between buildings. RFPs and
more details  are   located on
the  district'  s
website  https://www.bwscho
ols.net/our-district
/district-   departments
/business/rfp. The submission
deadline for the bids is 12:00
pm, February 9, 2023.


